
I would like to make known my opposition of SB 941 and the process the Judiciary Committee is 
proceeding to push the bill through so rapidly. As a member of the EMS and Law Enforcement 
community I do not see this bill as an impact to gun control but a violation of second amendment rights.  
This will not keep our streets safer. This is not a representation of the majority of the people.  Our state 
government needs to focus more on education and mental health than continued failed gun control 
policies.   
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